
Jeffrey A. Iveson 
Water Commissioner, Village of Delanson 

1797 Main St., PO Box 235 

Delanson, New York 12053 

 

October 1, 2017 – October 31, 2017 
 

Total Amount of Water Used per Period:                                             1,003,000 gals.                                                                                                     
Average Amount of Water Used per Day:                                  32,000 gals. 
Total Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Period:                               45 gals. 

Average Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Day:                            1.45 gals. 
 
Monday, October 2, 2017: 

 * Attended Village Board meeting 
 * Telephone call from Dominick DiCarlo, Co. DOH, regarding TTHM & 

    HAA5 violations 
 
Tuesday, October 3, 2017: 

 * Responded to mark out request for Quaker Lane on DigSafely website 
 * Left telephone message for Francois at Lamont Engineers  
 

Wednesday, October 4, 2017: 
 * Received email confirmation from Isabelle that the “No Trespass” signs 

    have been ordered 
 * Sent completed September water report to Isabelle 
 

Tuesday, October 10, 2017: 
 * Responded to mark out request at 565 Knight Rd. (Bellaville) for  

    installation of new foundation, septic system, well line and electrical 
    line 
 

Thursday, October 12, 2017: 
 * Meeting with Lamont Engineering  
 * Email from Dante at the Y regarding discolored water and questions 

    regarding TTHM notification 
 

 
Tuesday, October 17, 2017: 
 * Lead & Copper test results from JH Consulting 

 * Disconnection permit issued by Gayle to Aanen for work at school 
 * Text to Gayle and Josh about meeting with Lamont Engineering 

 
 
 

 



Wednesday, October 18, 2017: 
 * Took water sample at Y.  Chlorine residual = .36   Turbidity = 1.01 

 * Picked up signs and posts at Isabelle’s 
 * Draining filter bed #1 

 * Called Francois to let him know that the November Village Board 
    meeting is Monday, November 6th @ 7PM 
 * Submitted IOC/VOC, nitrate and monthly bacti samples to JH  

    Consulting 
 * Aanen called to let me know that the water should not be turned off yet 
    at the school because Plank Construction was using it to mix concrete.   

    Aanen will contact me when he wants it turned off 
 

Monday, October 23, 2017: 
 * Steve and I cleaned filter bed #1 
 * Meeting with Gayle and Donna Shave to redraw the Villages area of  

    notification for DigSafely 
 * Hoist not working correctly.  Will contact All-Lifts 

 
Tuesday, October 24. 2017: 
 * Called All-Lifts.  They will check into warranty coverage on the hoist, 

 * Gayle texted to confirm that the changes on the DigSafely mapping  
    were correct 
 

Thursday, October 26, 2017: 
 * All-Lifts called to say hoist is still under warranty and they will  

    schedule a pick-up for repair 
 * Responded to mark out request at 7082 Western Turnpike for  
    installation of new driveway and parking lot 

 
Monday, October 30, 2017: 
 * Water turned off at house at corner of Alexander Rd (per Gayle)  

 * Received VOC results  
 

Tuesday, October 31, 2017: 
 * All-Lifts picked up the hoist for service 
     

 
 

 

THIS IS AN EQUAL OPORTUNITY PROGRAM.  DISCRIMINATION IS PROHIBITED BY 

FEDERAL LAW.  COMPLAINTS OF DISCRIMINATION MAY BE FILED WITH USDA 
DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326W, WHITTEN BUILDING, 14TH & 

INDEPENDENCE AVE., SW, WASHINGTON, D.C. 202500410 (518)895-2100 TDD#1-800-

662-1220 


